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Organizational vs. Individual NPI in 5010 Claim Transactions 

 

With the transition to 5010 specifications, when submitting the 837 claim transactions, an individual 

billing provider that is incorporated must enter the organizational NPI as the Billing Provider 

identification number and the individual NPI as the Rendering Provider identification number.  Individual 

billing providers that are incorporated and have not previously obtained both an organization (business 

entity) NPI and an individual NPI should apply for an organization NPI as well as an individual NPI at this 

time.  Both NPIs must be reported to the Molina Provider Enrollment Department.  Claim denials may 

result if this information is not reported to us and properly entered in the transaction.  This clarification 

has been added into the 5010 837 Professional Companion Guide. 

NOTE:  THIS CHANGE DOES NOT APPLY IF THE INDIVIDUAL IS UNINCORPORATED. 

 

 


